
  Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUESTING THAT THE BOARD OFFICIALLY SELECT THE NAME 

“JOHN WILKINS FIELD” FOR THE SYNTHETIC TURF FIELD AT 
PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL   

 
DATE: November 27, 2012 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
The Board of Trustees will consider officially selecting the name “John Wilkins Field” for 
the synthetic turf field at Permian High School. 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the naming of the synthetic turf 
field at Permian High School as the “John Wilkins Field”. 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 
Superintendent of Schools 


